\
m GADS HILL CENTER

Gads Hill Center presents
workshops for parents.

Workshops will be held every other Tuesday. Next workshop will be on
April 26, 2022 gt 5:30 p.m. in room 192. The workshops will cover topics
related to mental heaith and how to help our families.

If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Karen Ledezma at
kledezma@gadshillcenter.org




